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Caravanning industry associations DCHV and CIVD welcome  
re-opening of motor vehicle dealerships 
 

Measure secures urgently needed liquidity for the caravanning industry 
 
Frankfurt am Main / Stuttgart, 14 April 2020 
 
The federal and state governments have today decided to re-open motor vehicle 

dealerships nationwide, after they had been temporarily closed due to the Corona 

pandemic. The German association of caravanning dealers DCHV and the association 

of leisure-vehicle manufacturers and suppliers CIVD highly appreciate this decision. 

The resumption of the business operations secures vital liquidity for the caravanning 

industry. 

 

The past four weeks have been a difficult time for the caravanning industry. The order 

of the federal and state governments to stop the sale of motor vehicles to contain the 

corona pandemic forced all caravanning dealerships in Germany to close temporarily in 

mid-March. As a result, the liquidity in the industry declined abruptly and to an 

unprecedented low. The German association of caravanning dealers (DCHV) and the 

association of leisure-vehicle manufacturers and suppliers CIVD, therefore, greatly 

welcome today's decision by the Federal Government and the governments of the 

federal states to re-open the motor vehicle dealerships. "This will allow us to meet the 

continuing demand for leisure vehicles soon again and secures vital liquidity for our 

industry," says Oliver Waidelich, Managing Director of DCHV. "Politicians have 

recognized the urgency of the problem and the importance of the re-opening of the 

motor vehicle dealerships for the German economy and tens of thousands of 

employees in Germany," adds Daniel Onggowinarso, Managing Director of CIVD. 

 

The resumption of business operations is subject to strict conditions regarding hygiene 

rules and physical distance of all persons to prevent the further spread of the 

coronavirus and protect customers and employees alike. 

 



 

 

For further information about caravanning, please visit our web sites: 
caravaning-info.de or www.civd.de, where there are also photos available for downloading. 
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About Caravaning Industrie Verband e. V. 
Caravaning Industrie Verband (CIVD) is the trade association for the industrial arm of the 
German caravanning sector. Our members include German and European caravan and motor 
caravan manufacturers, numerous caravan and motor caravan supply vendors and service 
providers, as well as public institutions and associations. Founded in 1962, CIVD represents the 
interests of the German caravanning industry for all matters of concern to its members, 
through lobbying and other communication measures directed at German and European 
political institutions and government authorities. The CIVD is also the ideal sponsor for 
CARAVAN SALON, the world’s largest caravanning industry trade show. In this capacity CIVD 
plays a pivotal role in promoting the progress and development of the European caravanning 
industry. 
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